Felisha Anderson
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From: Mike Bunn <director@blakeleypark.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Felisha Anderson

Subject: RE: Curry Weber

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Felisha,

The BCHDC would like to nominate Curry Weber of Lillian to fill the vacancy on our board creating by the unfortunate
passing of Bert Blackmon. Curry has been active in promoting the history of the Lillian area and has been a volunteer
researcher on projects associated with the University of South Alabama’s Center for Archaeological Studies.

Curry Weber

32838 W Bay Dr

Lillian, AL 36549

Home Ph. 251-240-0676
Cell Ph. 901-282-9968
curryweber@gmail.com

Mike

From: Felisha Anderson <fanderson@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 6:04 AM

To: Mike Bunn <director@blakeleypark.com>

Subject: RE: Curry Weber

Good Morning,

I concur! If you will send his name, address and telephone number with your recommendation, | will prepare the
agenda item. Thank you, Mike!

Telisha. Auderson

Director/County Archivist

Special Historic Projects Coordinator

Baldwin County Commission

Mailing Address: 312 Courthouse Square, Suite 26 - Bay Minette, Alabama 36507
Physical Address: 305 East 2™ Street, Bay Minette, Alabama 36507
Office: (251) 580-2572  Mobile: (251) 272-0565  Fax: (251) 580-2528
Archives Ext. 2572

Email: fanderson(@baldwincountval.gov

Department Email: archivalrecords@baldwincountyal.gov

Website: http://baldwincountval.sov/departments/archives-history
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The Copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of
copyrighted materials. Under certain conditions specified in the law, libraries and archives are authorized to furnish a photocopy or
other reproduction. One of these specified conditions is that the photocopy or reproduction is not to be “used for any purpose other
than private study, scholarship, or research.” If a user makes a request for, or later uses, a photocopy or reproduction for purposes in
excess of “fair use,” that user may be liable for copyright infringement.

From: Mike Bunn <director@blakeleypark.com>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 1:31 PM

To: Felisha Anderson <fanderson@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Curry Weber

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, i
| clicking links, or responding to this email. |

Dr. Waselkov says he thinks Curry would be an energetic and able member of the BCHDC. Unless you have objections,
we could put his name up for consideration.

Mike

Mike Bunn

Director

Historic Blakeley State Park
251-626-0798



